
Dear potential sponsor, 
 

Bereaôs rich cultural heritage and traditions coupled with our many family 
friendly and free events make this a great place to live and work. The City 
of Berea hosts a number of events throughout the year, many of them at 
Coe Lake, which is a popular destination for residents as well as visitors 
from neighboring communities. 
 

You can help us maintain and strengthen these free programs. Through 
continuing support from organizations and businesses such as yours, the 
City of Bereaôs events can remain free, open to the public and family 

friendly. I hope you will consider sponsoring our festivals and events. We offer several levels 
of support. 
 

For more information, please contact Megan Pochatek at (440) 274-5608 or email 
mpochatek@cityofberea.org. 
 

Thank you for your consideration, 
 
 
 
 

Cyril Kleem 
Mayor 


